BAR STABILISATION

On a recent visit to the Gold Coast, the former Treasurer, Dr. Llew Edwards, confirmed the Government's intention to proceed with the stabilisation of the Southport Bar. He told a group gathered for lunch at the Ron McMaster Group offices that, based on information he had received, it was expected that an acceptable tender would be obtained and construction would commence before Christmas 1983. Dr. Edwards said that the funds had been allocated for this purpose in the next two budgets.

The importance of this situation, both to the Gold Coast and Bayview Harbour is immense. The safer passage will encourage those people from the south to boat here. It also opens the way for a substantial increase in blue water racing and deep sea fishing. We see this as a milestone for the Gold Coast and one which will aid the continued growth of water based recreation.

STABILISATION OF BAR 'WILL GO AHEAD'

Treasurer hits out

at doubters

THE Queensland Deputy Premier, and Treasurer, Dr Llew Edwards, said yester-day that work on sta-bilisation of the Southport Bar would begin as soon as prac-ticable after a de-cision was made on tenders for the project.

Tenders

"The fact is that sed this matter in Cr t recently, and as far



GOLD COAST BULLETIN. Wednesday, May 25, 1983.